
 
From: Terres, Barbara: WCC <bterres@westminster.gov.uk>  
Sent: 30 June 2020 10:40 
To: Thames Tunnel <thamestunnel@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: The Thames Water Utilities (Thames Tideway Tunnel) Order 2014 (SI:2014/2384) 
 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 
Westminster City Council has no objection regarding the non-material amendment to the above 
order. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Barbara Terres 
Team Manager  
Environmental Sciences 
Regulatory Support Team 1 
City Management & Communities 

Westminster City Council 
City Hall, Floor 15 
64 Victoria Street 
London SW1E 6QP 
 

 
 

 
 
 
From: Liz Wood-Griffiths <Liz.Wood-Griffiths@tideway.london>  
Sent: 26 May 2020 11:28 
Subject: The Thames Water Utilities (Thames Tideway Tunnel) Order 2014 (SI:2014/2384) 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
We submitted our application for a non-material amendment to the above Order last Thursday 21st 
May.  The amendment relates to the Victoria Embankment Foreshore (VCTEF) site and the 
Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore (BLABF) site.  A notice of the application has been sent to all relevant 
consultees but I appreciate that it may take some time for any post to find its way to you in the 
current circumstances.   
 
The application documents have now been published on the Planning Inspectorate’s website and 
can be viewed via the following link: 
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/london/thames-tideway-
tunnel/?ipcsection=docs&stage=7&filter1=Non-Material+Change+4  
 



The consultation closes on 28th June 2020.  All consultation responses should be sent to the Planning 
Inspectorate via email to thamestunnel@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
If you have any queries regarding the application, please do not  hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
LIZ WOOD-GRIFFITHS 
HEAD OF CONSENTS AUTHORITY 
Mental Health First Aider  

 
 
www.tideway.london 
Follow us on Twitter @tidewaylondon 
 
TIDEWAY 
Cottons Centre, Cottons Lane, London 
SE1 2QG 
 
 

This email may contain information which is privileged and confidential. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the 
intended recipient(s), please do not read, print, re-transmit, store or act in reliance on it or any attachments. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete it (including any attachments) and destroy any copies of it. Do not disclose its contents to 
any other person. For information about how we process data and monitor communications please see our Privacy policy. Bazalgette Tunnel Limited 
(trading as Tideway) is a limited company registered in England and Wales with registered number 9553573 and registered office at Cottons Centre, 
Cottons Lane, London, SE1 2QG.  

 
 
 
*********************************************************************************** 
Westminster Connects - bringing the community together in Westminster 
 
If you want to volunteer visit: https://www.westminster.gov.uk/coronavirus-how-you-
can-help and register with us. 
 
If you need help or you know of anyone who needs help as a result of COVID-19, 
email: westminsterconnects@westminster.gov.uk or call us on 020 7641 1222. 
 
If you are concerned about an adult who you think requires social care and support 
or you have a safeguarding concern, phone 020 7641 1444 or 020 7641 1175 or 
email: adultsocialcare@westminster.gov.uk 
 
If you are concerned about a child and you have a safeguarding concern, phone: 
0207 641 4000 or email AccesstoChildrensServices@westminster.gov.uk 
*********************************************************************************** 
Westminster City Council switchboard: +44 20 7641 6000. 
www.westminster.gov.uk 
 




